
 

Sunnybrow Primary School 
Mrs S Binks Head Teacher 

 

Sunnybrow, Crook, Co. Durham, DL15 0LT 
Tel/ Fax: 01388 746413 

sunnybrow@durhamlearning.net 
Website - www.sunnybrow.durham.sch.uk 

 Newsletter 
Issue No: 239 14th November 2014 

  
Morrcl o

Children in Need 
Thanks to everyone who 

donated for Children in Need 
day, we raised a total of 
£54.41 – well done!  

 
Walk with wellies 

We had a great day for 
our fundraiser ‘Walk 

with Wellies’ last 
week, luckily the 
weather stayed fair for us. Willington 

Methodist Chapel kindly let us meet 
there for our packed lunches before we 

made our way back to school. A total of 
£334.90 was raised to buy a laptop for 

the pupils of Kiungururia Primary School 
in Nakuru County, Kenya, a fabulous 

amount of money – Mrs Sim would like 
to say a very big thank you to everyone 
for their sponsorship. 

 
Christmas Fair 

Our Christmas fair is on 
Tuesday 16th December at 

1.15pm – we would be 
grateful for donations for 

the raffle, any good quality toys for the 
Toy Tombola, Fancy Goods Tombola and 
tins etc for the hampers. Many thanks. 

 

Christmas disco 
We are holding a Christmas disco in 

school on Tuesday 9th December, 3.30-
4.45. Tickets are £2 each from the 
office to include a hot dog, cake and 

drink. 
 

Contact numbers 
Please ensure that you let the office 

know of any changes of 
contact numbers for the 
children – we have had 

several instances lately 
where we could not contact anyone for a 

pupil. 
 

Parents Group 
Our Friends at the school/Parent 

Helper Group needs new members to 
help with various fundraising activities 
throughout the school year. If you are a 

parent, carer or family member and 
interested in joining please contact Bev 

Kitching, Clare Woodall, Yvette Tanson 
or Julie Bray on 07825 341243. 

 
International School Award 

We are hoping to achieve the Silver 
International School Award this 
academic year. To help us achieve this, 

we have formed a partnership with 
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Kiungururia Primary School in Nakuru 

County, Kenya. We will be completing 
lots of exciting projects over 

this year. For more 
information, check our 
International School link on 

our website. 
Blog 

Visit it at 4sunnybrow.weebly.com or 
through the link on the school website. 

Please leave comments on our posts, 
which are monitored by Miss Potts and 

need to be approved before they show 

on the site for E safety reasons. 
Toddler Group 

The Toddler group meets on Tuesdays 
from 9.15 am – 10.45 am 

here at school. All members, 

old and new, are welcome 
to attend. 

 
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary of Events 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------  
    

Friday 21st November    - C1 Methodist church ‘Xmas journey’ 
Tuesday 25th November    - Parent’s evening 1.15 – 5.00pm 
Wednesday 26th November    - Class 1 Xmas crafts event 2-3 

Thursday 27th November    - KS2 Netball Festival at Parkside 
Friday 28th November    - School closed Teacher Training day 

Tuesday 2nd December     - Class 2 Xmas crafts event 2-3 
Tuesday 9th December    - School disco 3.30 – 4.45 

Wednesday 10th December                       - KS1 Christmas celebration 1.30 – 2.30 
Thursday 11th December                         - KS2 Christmas celebration 1.30 – 2.30 
Monday 15th December                           - Awards assembly 9 -10am 

- KS1 party 1 -3pm 
Tuesday 16th December                           - Christmas fair 1.30 – 3pm 

Wednesday 17th December                        - Christmas lunch 11.30 -12.15 
- Whole school panto 1.30 – approx. 4pm 

Thursday 18th December                          - KS2 party 1 - 3pm  
Friday 19th December                              - Carols around the tree 9.15 – 10.15 

- School closes Xmas holidays 
Monday 5th January                               - School reopens 

 


